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Thanks to a stellar team, we put together a great issue of Northwind, due out any day 
now. This issue focuses on the return to in-person service, highlighting the facility Silver 
Charm. 
 
We are adding a few new, recurring features to the publication, including spotlighting a 
Flotilla, a series on Coast Guard Core Values, and lifting up a particular service (look for 
an article about AUX-FS this time). All are invited to suggest a Flotilla, a long-serving 
member, a very new member, an area of service.  
 
I also encourage all to vie for the opportunity to be spotlighted by answering the 
Spotlight Question in each issue of Northwind! 
 
We continue to receive good pictures and articles pertaining to stories people offer for 
Northwind. I hope we will continue to get input from all across the district.  
 
Finally, the most recent few issues of Northwind have been added to the Publications 
page of the website, meaning anyone can find them there. 
 
Wishing you good health and real peace, 
 
Greg Schaefer, DSO-PB 


